








As most of Sydney Water’s operations are regulated by IPART, we strive to manage debt funding
risks stemming from IPART’s regulatory approach. Using the real cost of debt increases our risk
because we are not able to emulate IPART's real cost of debt assumption. Nor is it feasible for us
to enter a hedge to remove this risk. The markets for inflation-indexed bonds and their inflation-
indexed swaps in Australia are extremely thin.

As we noted in our response to the issues paper, Sydney Water primarily uses nominal bond
debt funding®. This is because it is readily available, liquid, efficiently priced and therefore
preferred by investors. If we were to seek nominal funding and hedge to create a proxy for
IPART’s real debt instrument, the cost of doing so would be inefficient, and the resulting debt
facility would be low in liquidity.

We consider that IPART's use of the real cost of debt in its financeability test introduces an
unnecessary risk to the regulated businesses. We ask that IPART seeks the views from finance
practitioners on the efficiency and cost of replicating IPART’s assumptions in the market to test
whether this is a practical or an efficient path to pursue.

If you would like to discuss this submission in further detail, please contact Liz Harloe, Principal
Regulatory Economist on [ -

Zoran-Peroski
Regulatory Economics Manager
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